
The Project for Emergency Improvement of Electricity Supply Facilities in Abuja 

(Signing ceremony) 

 

Date: 11th February, 2016 

Venue: Conference Room, Ministry of Budget and National Planning, F.C.T. 

Summary: In F.C.T., the quality of power supply has been unstable due to the lack 

of abilities of substations. The Government of Japan has extended the aid of JPY 

1.317 billion (equivalent of USD 11.0 million) to improve two substations to provide 

7,000 households in F.C.T. with stable power without voltage drop and 

transmission loss. 

H.E. Mr. Sadanobu Kusaoke, the Ambassador of Japan to Nigeria, and 

Senator Udoma Udo Udoma, Minister for Budget and National Planning, attended 

the ceremony. It was widely reported by local media
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